
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]


image1.png
April 1ath, 2016
Dear Families,

Today your child began a very important journey: Preparing to
make their First Eucharist. Each Tuesday and Friday afternoon, all
the children preparing for this sacrament (24 Grade 4s) gather in
the i-centre with Miss Marg.

We will learn about what the Eucharist is, and what it means to
receive this Sacrament and belong to the Catholic Faith
Community.

We encourage you to take this journey with us by helping your
child with the home learning activities we ask them to do.

Our first home learning task is for the students to simply ask their
families about the First Eucharist — why they are making it, why it
is important and for you to share any memories of your own
experiences ‘back in the day’!

With thanks,
The Sacramental Preparation Team




